An Invitation from Colorado Chapter

In the interest of promoting fellowship among all guild members (EGA and ANG), Colorado Chapter, EGA, is hosting
a “Guild Day” and extends an invitation to all members of Mile High Chapter, ANG, to join us at our April meeting.
We welcome you to attend the meeting, participate in the April program, stay for lunch, and continue stitching on
the project until 2:30 PM if you wish.

APRIL PROGRAM: WITCHY POO

Celebrate “Halloween in April” with Caela Tyler’s canvas embroidery interpretation of a cross stitch chart by Amy
Bruecken Designs. Caela will offer this fun-filled project only one time; there will be no encore opportunities. And
unlike the traditional celebration of Halloween in October, ghosts are not allowed. The kit ($20) includes most
threads, instructions, embellishment pack, and lavender 18m canvas. Participants provide 4 floss colors, stretchers,
and needles. We are requiring payment for the kit at time of sign-up.

SIGNING-UP AND OTHER DETAILS

Sign up & kit payment at the January or February
Mile High meeting or mail to Joanna Lord, Colorado
Chapter treasurer, (see the Mile High roster for
address) by February 23, 2016. Please write checks
payable to Colorado Chapter EGA.

Caela will email your supply list, lunch information,
and other details in early March and will distribute
a bit of pre-work at the March Mile High meeting.
(Pre-work will entail stitching her basketweave face
so that we can focus on the fun stuff.)

Colorado Chapter Meeting

April 26, 2016
Bethany Lutheran Church
4500 E. Hampden Avenue
Englewood, CO 80010
9:15 AM Check-in
9:30 AM — 12:00 noon Meeting/Program

12:00 noon Lunch (optional: $10.00)
1:00 — 2:30 PM Informal Sit-and-Stitch




